Just sending out a little note as we have received calls from some electors that have signed
up to receive Absentee Ballots asking why they have not gotten an Absentee Ballot for the
February 20" Election. The Election on February 20" is strictly for Pulaski School District.
If you don’t live in the Pulaski School District you will not be able to vote on February 20,
nor do you receive an Absentee Ballot.

Also, reminder that anyone can go to MyVote, MyVote.WI.GOV, to request an Absentee
Ballot, track your Ballot and see what is on the Ballot.

Please contact the Town Hall with any questions you may have.

Thank you.

sclerk@bayland.net

(920)826-7655
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